
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Welcome back to the new school year!  

We are very excited to be in our new building and the children have really en-
joyed getting to know their new surroundings during the first week back. We 
have also had lots of new children who have joined us this week, we are hop-
ing to have full classes in Y1 and Y2 very soon!  

The Key Dates for this term are in this newsletter, please check these so you 
can put these in your own diaries. Letters will be sent out closer to the time for 
individual events, and further events will be added to the diary as necessary.  

Finally, homework letters will go out today. Please ensure your child is reading 
at home every day and let us know if you have any questions.   

 
              Kind regards, 

 

ALL CHILDREN IN SCHOOL UNIFORM EVERY DAY PLEASE! 

NEWSLETTER 
Friday 14 September 2018 

Mr Raheel Akhtar 
Headteacher 

The children got off to a flying start in Bluebell Class and we're really proud of 
them for being so quick to make friends and learn our new routines. Despite a 
few tears at the start of the day, all of the children have been very happy and 
calm throughout the mornings. It has been lovely to watch them become more 
settled and we're very excited to see how they progress throughout the year to 
come!  

All of the children in Bluebell Class have been stars this 
week, working really hard to get to grips with the rules and 
routines of a new school. However, one child has stood out 
as having gone out of their way to help others settle in and 
that child is Lelani! 

Lelani has made a real effort to be kind and caring this 
week and has been particularly considerate of the children 
who are taking a little longer to settle. Well done, Lelani. 

 STAR OF THE WEEK IN RECEPTION 

Star of the Week in Sunflower Class is Rayhan T. Rayhan has settled back into 
school routines very quickly, showing he is ready to learn. He has set an excellent 
example for his peers. Fantastic work Rayhan!  
 
Mercy is the star of the week in Poppy Class! She has produced some outstanding 
sketches of plants this week and also her writing has been very imaginative and it is 
always well presented.  
 

 STAR OF THE WEEK IN KS1 

KEY DATES 2018/19 

Autumn Term 2018 
 

Friday 28 September  
Concordia Open Morning 

Friday 19 October  
Children break up for half term 

Monday 29 October  
Staff training day—school 

closed 
Tuesday 30 October 

Children return to school  
Wednesday 31 October 
Halloween dress up day 
Thursday 1 November  

Official Opening Ceremony 
Friday 9 November  

School photos—Individual and 
sibling photos  

Monday 12 November 
Parent Coffee Morning 
Monday 12 November  
Y1 and Y2 cinema trip 
Friday 16 November 

Children in Need dress up day 
Thursday 13 December  

Parents’ Evening  
Monday 17 December 

Xmas performance 
Wednesday 19 December 

Last day of term 
 

*Dates may be added and 
amended as and when  

necessary 


